
As Wells graduates and active members of the Aurora Ledyard Historical Society, we share a deep 
concern for the future of the Walter Wood Law Office/Post Office, and the precedent its potential 
destruction may create. 

 Aurora is our home away from home. Aurora is a place of intense growth and joy and is a place where 
history is alive. We frequently visit with our numerous friends keeping our connection alive as well. To 
continue our support of the Village and the community, we encourage preservation of the Walter Wood 
Law/Post Office and all the historic buildings. The Law/Post Office is a rare surviving building of Aurora's 
early history that is historically significant to the community and statewide. 

 The precedent you set will determine the fate of the Walter Wood Law/Post Office and potentially 
determine the fate of other historical buildings in the community, including the Wells College campus 
buildings.  

 We urge you to save the Walter Wood Law/Post Office and maintain this rare and significant part of 
Village history. We know the Village worked hard to put into place laws regarding historic properties. 
This is an excellent instance of those laws setting a precedent for future historic buildings.  

 Sincerely, 

 Judy M. Venditto, Pittsburgh, PA 

 S. Jeanne LeFever, AIA Emeritus, Richmond, VA 

 Maggie J. Thomas, Rochester, NY 

 


